May 26, 2011

Ruthe Penner

Royal LePage Prime Real Estate
1877 Henderson Hwy
Winnipeg, MiB R2G 1P4

Dear Ruthe,

HOUSE OF COMMONS

JOY SMITH, s.ed., m:Ed.

Member of Parliament
Kildonan-St. Paul

| would like to congratulate you as the recipient of Manitoba Real Estate Association’s Distinguished

Realtor Award for 2010.

It has been an honour getting to know you and it is such a pleasure to see you being recognized for your

hard work and dedication within the real estate industry and our community. You are a strong example

of what it means to be a leader.

Thank you for your continued care and contributions to our community. Once again, congratulations on

receiving this prestigious award.

Sincerely,

Kildondn — St. Paul

Constituency Office
1795 Henderson Highway
Unit 13-C, Mclvor Mall
Winnipeg, MB R2G 1P3
Tel: (204) 984-6322
Fax: (204) 984-6415
Email: joy@joysmithmp.ca

Ottawa Office

" Room 434, Confederation Bldg.

House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A DA6
Tel: (613) 992-7148
Fax: (613) 996-9125
Email: smithj@parl.gc.ca
Web: www.joysmith.ca



